
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 3, 2013 

 

 

The City Administrator, Mayor and Council would like to congratulate 

Officer Zach Parker on achieving the 3rd Quarter P.R.I.D.E. Award for 

2013. You were nominated by your peers for your outstanding 

commitment to the City of Gillette. You were chosen based on your 

ability to exemplify the City’s core values:  Productivity, Responsibility, 

Integrity, Dedication, and Enthusiasm. 

 

We are honored to present you with this P.R.I.D.E. Award and 

encourage you to continue to be an example to your co-workers. 

Please accept the thanks and recognition you deserve and have truly 

earned for your outstanding performance and service to the citizens of 

the City of Gillette. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

J. Carter Napier     Tom Murphy 

City Administrator    Mayor, City of Gillette 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

YOU HAVE BEEN SELECTED BY THE 

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION 

COMMITTEE TO RECEIVE THE 

P.R.I.D.E. AWARD  
FOR THE 3RD QUARTER, 2013 


